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Product Change Notice 
PCN#: EE-PCN17039 

08/10/2017 
 
 
CLASSIFICATION OF CHANGE: 
End of Life (EOL) 
 
DESCRIPTION OF CHANGE: 
Various cut base ¼” x 1-¼” fuse blocks have reached EOL 
 
REASON FOR CHANGE: 
Due to low sales volume and the availability of similar fuse blocks, the product has reached EOL 
 
EXPECTED INFLUENCE ON QUALITY, RELIABILITY, AND PERFORMANCE: 
The recommended replacements of the S-8000 have a higher voltage and current rating than the cut base fuse 
blocks affected by this PCN.  The recommended part numbers also have similar terminations to the EOL part 
numbers.  Please see the S-8000 datasheet for further details.   
 
PARTS NUMBERS AFFECTED: 
 

EOL Part Number Recommended Replacement 
2499 S-8203-1-R 
2799 S-8101-1-R 
2839 S-8202-1-R 
4405 S-8001-1-R 
4406 No Replacement 
4407 S-8301-1-R 
4574 No Replacement 

 
 
TIME SCHEDULE: 
Last Time Buy Date: September, 30, 2017 
Last Time Shipment Date: October 31, 2017 
 
SAMPLE AVAILABILITY: 
Available upon request 
 
QUALIFICATION DATA: 
Available upon request 
 
ISSUED BY: 
Nick Stone 
Product Manager – Circuit Protection 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION: 
For questions or comments, please contact your local Eaton sales representative. 
 
 


